~ COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

73, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

8th March, 1930C.

Dear Sirs, '

I have %0 acqueaint you that consequent upon
the recent change of name of the steamer "WEARSIDE" now
THOORILIDS", new freeboard certificales are required.

It is stated by the Cwner that this vessel is
due at your port on londay the 1Uth instant, but he does

" not see the necessity for the verification of the markings.

1 shall therefore be gled if you will arrange
for the freeboards to be verified, and at the sane time
it is considered desirable that ¥r. Dippe should explain
to the Owner the necessity for the markings being verified
when new certificates are required consequent on & change
of name of a vessel.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

The sSurveyors,

1 IDDLESBROUGH.,
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